
Dear Maureen and Staff,  
 
Please accept this as my expression of interest to become a member of the 2018-2019 FBSC, 
representing AFRALO. I have been following FBSC discussions since 2016 when I joined AFRALO 
leadership and would love to continue contributing to the community through this committee.  
 
I look forward to working with other committee members. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sarah Kiden 

 


